
?

.

.

,, C
- . , < . ,

l b b. .~. ,, - . ' .- i3

W2DEC16 EB2

Docket No. 50-123
Docket No. 70-270

The Curators of the University
of Missouri - Rolla

ATIN: Dr. Don Warner, Dean
School of Mines and
Metallurgy

Rolla, MO 65401

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated December 1,1982, informing us of the steps
you have taken to correct the noncompliance which we brought to your attention
in Inspection Reports No. 50-123/82-01 and No. 70-270/82-01 forwarded by our
letter dated November 10, 1982. We will examine these matters during a
subsequent inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

J. R. Miller, Chief
Technical Programs Branch

cc w/1tr dtd 12/1/82:
DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
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